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Tim Carter
V ia e m ail : fvi-req ue st-267 84-0b6fe 29 5@ re que sts.fvi.orq. nz

Dear Tim

Official information request for camping ground licences

I refer to your official information request dated 14 May 2024.

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as
numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

1. Could you kindly provide a list of all camping grounds which Gouncil has issued a
camping ground licence in the past 3 years in accordance with the Gamping Ground
Regulations 1985.
Porirua City Council has not issued any licenses for camping grounds in the city. For context,
there are two camping sites in our city: Camp Elsdon - a Christian Youth Camp based on
Department of Conservation land; and Battle Hill Forest Park which is administered by Greater
Wellington Regional Council.

2. Please include relevant addresses for each camping ground and identify if any camping
grounds are operated by Council or subject to a lease with Gouncil.
N/A

lf you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt at
official. information@poriruacitv.qovt. nz.

Ngä mihi

Jerry Wrenn
Acting Ghief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua

Poriruo City Counc¡l
PO Box 50218

04 237 5049
enqu¡ries@poríruocity.govt.nz

por¡ruocity


